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Dear Parents,  
 
I am happy to inform you that beginning Monday, September 13, 2021, the Franklin Square School 
District will once again be offering a Morning Care Program in addition to our After-Care Program for 
students in grades K-6.  
 
The Morning Care Program will begin daily in each building at 7:30 a.m. and end at 8:40 a.m., when 
students will be released to their classrooms. The monthly fee for the program will be $100 per child, 
regardless of how many days you send your child to the program. The program will be supervised by 
current staff members of the Franklin Square School District and students will be able to socialize, read, 
complete puzzles and tabletop games. Please understand that homework support and extra help will 
not be provided at this program. All required health and safety protocols will be followed by our 
Morning Care Program staff and additional information will be shared with families before the program 
begins.  
 
There will be no transportation provided for the Morning Care Program. Parents will be required to 
bring their children to the program each day.  
 
 A “grab-and-go” breakfast will be available for children to purchase for an additional fee, cash only. The 
fee for breakfast is $1.85/day.  Cold breakfast items available are bagels, cereal, Nutrigrain bar, fruit, 
juice and milk.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in September!  
 

Sincerely,  

 
Jared T. Bloom 

FRANKLIN SQUARE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
DISTRICT OFFICES:  Washington Street School 

760 Washington Street, Franklin Square, NY 11010-3898 F 
S                                             Jared T. Bloom, Ph.D. 

       Superintendent of Schools 
                              (516) 505-6975 
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